
 

Home Learning Jigsaw 
Beech Class 

‘The Great Fire of London’ 
Dig deep and complete your jigsaw with courage,  

compassion and creativity. 

The Great Fire of London 
was thought to have started 
in a bakery in Pudding Lane. 
Have a go at baking some-
thing at home. Take a picture 
of the final product to show 
us! 
 

Extra! Write the recipe up 
for someone else.  

Paint or collage a   
picture using ‘hot’ or 

‘cold’ colours. 
(Hot: red, yellow, orange. 
Cold: blue, green, purple) 

 
Create a board game 
with a Great Fire of 
London theme. Extra! 
Extra! Write up the 
instructions of the 

game so that others 
will know how to play.  

Build a model 
cart to transport 
your belongings. 

Get together with everyone 
in your household and cre-
ate a fire escape plan. 
Check the smoke alarms as 
part of your homework and 
get your parents to contact 
the local fire service if you 
need an alarm fitting.  
 

Extra! Extra! Draw a map 
of your fire escape route  

Visit the local bakery and buy 
something. Can you work out 
what money you need to buy 
the item? Can you work out how 
much change you would get?  
 

Extra! Role-play or draw a bak-
ery shop with prices.  
Extra! Extra! Write out word 
problems that a friend could 

answer  

Visit the monument 
in Pudding Lane. Can 

you tell the class 
what you found out? 

 
Create a poster 
showing how to 

stay safe if 
there is a fire ,or 
with facts about 
the Great Fire. 

Choose a piece of the puzzle as your home learning and record what you have 
completed by uploading pictures onto the VLE. 
When you have finished one of the activities, colour in that piece of the jig-
saw to show you have done it.  It is up to you how many you do and which one 
you do first.  

Samuel Pepys kept a dia-
ry of the events during 
The Great Fire of Lon-
don. Keep your own diary 
for a weekend and write 
about all the things you 
do.  
Extra! Draw pictures/
print pictures too.  

Parents: There will be opportunities for the children to share what they have 
done during the half term using the pictures and text uploaded onto the VLE. 
If you have any questions please contact your child’s class teacher. 


